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ML Advanced MedicalSystems,Inc.
1020 London Rd.
Cleveland, Ohio 44110
216-692-3270

\

July 10,1996

Mr. Hubert Miller
Regional Administrator, Region III
United States Nucicar Regulatory Commission
801 Warrenville Road
Lisle, Illinois 60523-4351

Re: Strategic Plan (USNRC License No. 34-19089-01)

Dear Mr. Miller:

On August 29,1995, a meeting was held at the request of Advanced Medical Systems, Inc. (AMS)
to discuss an action plan for addressing outstanding issues that are of mutual interest to AMS and
the USNRC in a timely fashion but within the resources currently available to AMS. In that
meeting, AMS agreed to submit to the USNRC a written plan for meeting its short-term,
intermediate-term and long-term objectives. That plan was, in fact, submitted on October 11,1995.

Included in the plan was a commitment to provide quarterly updates on AMS's progress toward 1

meeting its goals. Euclosed is Revision 3 of the " Strategic Plan for the London Road Facility", |
which is being submitted in response to our commitment. If you have any questions or if I can -

provide you with additional information, please call me at (216) 692-3270. You may expect to
receive Revision 4 of the plan in October of 1996.

Sincerely,

S&

Robert Meschter, R.S.O.

cc: D. Cesar |

D. A. Miller, Esq. - Stavole & Miller I
|

C. D. Berger, C.H.P. - IEM
Assistant General Counsel for Hearings and f

/ )hpEnforcement, USNRC
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C. D. Pederson - Director, Division of Radiation /
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